Rebecca Brannon

May 5, 2020

My name is Rebecca Brannon and I am excited to seek re-election to the
Yosemite Lakes Owners Association Board of Directors! My husband Steve
and I moved to Yosemite Lakes Park in 2010 and cannot imagine living
anywhere else. We enjoy the beauty of our lakes, the wonderful amenities
and the variety of community events that we participate in here in YLP.

I have been an active member of the association for more than eight years,
attending monthly board meetings, budget meetings, town halls and
various committee meetings. In the past I chaired the Governing
Documents Committee and Finance Committee. Presently I sit as a member
of the ECC Committee and as President of the Board. In addition, I am an
active member of Ladies of the Lakes. My participation in all these groups
has given me the opportunity ic gain a deep understanding of the
operation of our HOA as well as a member’s perspective on the association.
This experience has given me an understanding of the importance of
following our governing documents and to comply with regulations found
in the Davis Stirling Act for the benefit and protection of the association.

The board must continue to pursue repair and replacement of the
amenities and common areas that we all enjoy, and prioritize the need for
a clean and sustainable water and road system.

As a board, we have made progress, not perfection. I hope to continue to
work with a strong board which looks toward the future, researches
solutions, and seek answers to the challenges this association faces while
ensuring the concerns and ideas of the association members are
considered.

I ask you to vote for Rebecca Brannon. Together we can continue the
progress to keep YLP an amazing place to call home!






